
The STEM (Science, Technology,
Engineering, Maths) Response Team are
creating a series of online support and
revision sessions for students, ranging
from GCSE to A-Level. The sessions will
vary from generic subject-specific revision
sessions led by the University’s academic
professionals and graduate teaching
assistants, who will cover crucial aspects
and key highlights of topics including
Biology, Physics, Chemistry, and Maths.

Other sessions will be focused on non-
subject related skills, including top tips for
studying and note-taking, organisation skills
and time management, what to expect
when transitioning to Further/Higher
education, and developing resilience based
skills such as motivation and stress.

27-07-2020: Study Skills

03-08-2020: Biology

10-08-2020: Physics

17-08-2020: Maths

24-08-2020: Chemistry

31-08-2020: Transition to HE

STEM REVISION
Our colleagues have been working hard to pull together a suite of high quality

activities for you to engage with during these current circumstances. We can't wait
for you to get involved!
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The videos  covering these topics will be
made available to you within the following
weeks:

WHAT'S ON OFFER? RESOURCES

HOW TO ACCESS
The videos can be found by following the link
below, click onto the   calendar document,
and you can search for these events and you
will find up-to-date information on these
activities and others.

Click here

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1jeMe8OVQrcOJtQXiAwsGyzIaBSzCb9uk?usp=sharing

